
 

 

       

Our PSA Mrs McGilvray is participating in the London Marathon on Sunday 23rd 

April 2017.  The Pupil Council would like to recognise her upcoming challenge. 

 

Each class will be given the opportunity to use the track on the field to walk, 

jog or run around.  Each class will also be given a mile target that they have to 

complete throughout the week.  Ultimately at the end of the week between all 

the classes Holm Primary will have walked, jogged or ran 26 miles the distance 

of the marathon. 

 

On Friday 28th April children will have the opportunity to come into school 

dressed as a sports person that inspires them!  We will be looking for a £1 

donation for the charity Marie Curie which Mrs McGilvray is running for. 

 

We would also like to make this day ‘Fruitie Friday’.  Children are encouraged to 

swap unhealthy snacks such as crisps, cakes, sweets etc to bring in only a piece 

of fruit for snack.  House points will be given to those children who bring in 

fruit for snack on this occasion. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

The Pupil Council 

 


